
September 26, 2023 
 
Marines, 

Mud Run 2023 is now behind us.  What a run it was!  Perfect weather, 868 
registered runners, 23 vendors, the Inaugural Capt. Larry Winters Kids 
Run… what a phenomenal day!  Thanks to all those that had a hand in 
making this event a huge success!   

Saturday, Sep 23 was the Jim Peacock Pistol Match.  Another big success, 
thanks to Jay and Nappy.  This was the first time that I have shot in the 
match, and it definitely won’t be the last!   

Thanks to Nappy and the Ladies Auxiliary for putting together a great 
picnic on Sep 24th.  If you missed it, you missed some great food and 
fellowship.  Thanks to all who contributed. 

Next up - the Marine Corps Ball.  Please get your reservations in to Larry 
George.  If you have items for auction, get them to Robert Ballesteros.   

Nov 11 is the distribution of roses at four locations.  This is an easy 
fundraiser and rewarding for all who participate.  Please see Larry George 
to sign up. 

Semper Fi Marines! 

 

Susie 

 


